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Neigborhood Christian Legal Clinic Blog - "Leap Of
Faith"
December 22, 2016 Indianapolis

Matt Barr of the Indianapolis office was featured in a Neighborhood
Christian Legal Clinic blog post entitled "A Leap of Faith." Matt is a
current board member and volunteer for the Neighborhood Christian
Legal Clinic.
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